
 
 

Contact:                        NR 19-017 
Danny Straessle/Krista Sides                      January 16, 2019 
 
 

Construction Requires a Temporary Lane  
Closure on U.S. Highway 71B in Bentonville 

 
BENTON COUNTY (1-16) – Construction of the Landers-McCarty Ford Dealership driveway 
in Bentonville requires a temporary lane closure on U.S. Highway 71B in Bentonville, 
according to Arkansas Department of Transportation (ARDOT) officials.  
 
Weather permitting; a single eastbound lane of U.S. Highway 71B in front of the Landers-
McCarty Ford Dealership will be closed between 9:30 a.m. and 11:59 a.m. on Friday, 
January 18.  
 
Traffic will be controlled with signage and traffic barrels. Drivers should exercise caution 
when approaching and traveling through all highway work zones. Additional travel 
information can be found at IDriveArkansas.com or ARDOT.gov. You can also follow us on 
Twitter @myARDOT.  
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